
 

𝗣𝗜𝗟 𝘄𝗶𝘀𝗵𝗲𝘀 𝗜𝗻𝘁𝗲𝗿𝗻𝗮𝘁𝗶𝗼𝗻𝗮𝗹 𝗗𝗿𝗼𝗽 𝗶𝗻 𝗖𝗲𝗻𝘁𝗿𝗲 𝗶𝗻 𝗦𝗶𝗻𝗴𝗮𝗽𝗼𝗿𝗲 𝗛𝗮𝗽𝗽𝘆 𝟯𝗿𝗱 

𝗔𝗻𝗻𝗶𝘃𝗲𝗿𝘀𝗮𝗿𝘆! 

 
PIL is proud to join in the celebrations which took place at PSA Pasir Panjang 
PPTB5 on 25 June 2022, to mark the Day of Seafarers as well as to celebrate 
the 3rd anniversary of the International Drop in Centre for seafarers managed 
by The Mission to Seafarers Singapore. 
 
PIL’s three cadets from Kota Lembah were privileged to be present to receive 
goodie bags on behalf of the crew, from the Maritime and Port Authority of 
Singapore (MPA) and The Mission to Seafarers Singapore. 

 
On behalf of all PIL’s seafarers, we wish to thank The Mission to Seafarers 
Singapore for its commitment and dedication to improving the welfare and 
wellbeing of seafarers in Singapore. 
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